

Belen Consolidated Schools Boys' Basketball – Belen High School Patrick Mondragon – Head Coach 520 North Main, Belen, NM 87002 PHONE (505) 966-1311 FAX (505) 966-1351 mondragonp@beleneagles.org

## Hello Coach,

We would like to welcome you to the 2<sup>nd</sup> Annual Hub City Basketball Tournament. We are very excited to be hosting such a variety of teams, from all across the state of New Mexico. With this letter, you should receive the tournament bracket. Please review the bracket and be sure of game times, as well as what uniform you will be wearing. The bottom team of the bracket will be the home team, and wear their light uniforms. Locker rooms will be labeled for each game, and you will be given a minimum of 15 minutes to warm up between games. A certified trainer will be available throughout the weekend as well. Gym time can be arranged for your team to use throughout the weekend. Please contact me if you would like to schedule a time. We will have a hospitality room set up for you and your coaching staff. It will be located at the end of the hall where the locker rooms are located.

If your team needs some help with room accommodations, I would recommend the Holiday Inn Express here in Belen. Their phone number is (505) 861-5000. We have a number of reasonable restaurants here in Belen that are willing to work with your team on meals. Please let us know if we can be of any assistance with setting these up.

We truly appreciate you choosing to come to the Hub City Tournament this year. If there is any way that me or my staff can be of assistance to you please do not hesitate to call. We wish each of you the best of luck, and hope that you enjoy your weekend here in Belen!

Sincerely,

Patrick Mondragon Head Boys' Basketball Coach Belen High School Cell: (575)-308-3646

## 2015 Hub City Tournament Boys



Belen, New Mexico December 10th-12th, 2015

